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Dear House Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3856. While I understand the intent 

behind this bill, I believe it will place an additional burden on Oregonians at a time 

when life in our state is already unaffordable for many. Rising costs of housing, 

groceries, and utilities have stretched family budgets to the breaking point. Adding 

new regulations or expenses through this legislation will only make it harder for 

hardworking people to get by. 

 

I urge you to consider the real struggles of your constituents and vote against HB 

3856. We need solutions that ease the financial strain on Oregon families, not ones 

that add to it. Thank you for your attention to this matter and for representing the 

needs of our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kara Manis 


